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The 2022 CAWP Golf Outing was held on Monday, October 24 under clear blue skies and gorgeous
sunshine. Check out our recap to see what you missed!

GOLF OUTING RECAP & VIDEO

https://u2306505.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=M3V7pKe308SQRDM8wYnXBe3upicP5B3NJCPnRA4f3vYMZ8DlcWd2G6ZO4NIWh0HSBsTlTynfaKlVw5zuu18aG7PVEUe-2FQsmmoE4if7H5VO53i2YmmDk6zk5DM5GZlsqc7J4BHrQFBBEFGjBPe7j0Eq-2BrdXO4ExmsiO-2B1pD4k-2B6kOLQFK60M2WMisx86oB6kNflTrrr7L-2FWtZkWvqbIRnvTc5Hn-2B4Ic2H1qNU-2BJ0ojTF9iH-2FJqhfUJrU-2FC1iqQsCcyhK6_QIaxrufUsbaoKDJdB5GFXU4blWa1iVEgiWBxo9UbFDOzkXK0a77faexjp0SI3Y7XQ7SknCpBWEdAdobDeIZarriYuMPErLIt40CYhyjia85LyuHkFa2-2FxgLJsvIlBKepKhuPepkjGb7hStMq43qocPB8XTBZ8NyL75F5kUGnRu6Ywffg36TnBhUzzfKLtLHI8z4YHwpR9S9UZ5CYNIx4Sg-3D-3D


CAWP is excited to introduce a new and improved member portal accessible via the CAWP
website.
This new portal will be a user-friendly one stop shop where members can register for training and
events, pay for event invoices, and update directory data. Attendance history, payments, and
training details will be easily accessible. For contractor members, all labor information previously
housed on the website will now be housed within the new member portal.

As we continue to grow the member portal, you will have access to additional, on-demand training
options for you and your organization as well as membership renewal information when a new
learning management system is launched in the coming weeks.

With this change, your previous login credentials will no longer work on the CAWP site.
Individuals who had login credentials previously will automatically receive an email with their login
credentials in the coming days.

Should you wish to request a user name and password, you may sign up on the homepage
of cawp.org, in the upper right corner, using the SIGN UP link under Member Portal.

We look forward to continuing to provide relevant and quality content to the membership. Should
you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at any time.

For questions regarding the portal and your membership, please contact Emily Marotte at
emilym@cawp.org.

Part 3: Complex Projects on November 2
CAWP and the Engineers Society of Western Pennsylvania (ESWP) are offering a three-part series
to equip contractors, engineers, and owner agencies with the necessary information for working
around underground utilities.  These seminars are geared towards making each responsible party
more knowledgeable on PA "dig laws," how to make informed and safe decisions, and be more
efficient in the process. The next session is Wednesday, November 2 – Part 3 – Complex Projects. 

DETAILS & REGISTRATION

https://u2306505.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=M3V7pKe308SQRDM8wYnXBe3upicP5B3NJCPnRA4f3vYMZ8DlcWd2G6ZO4NIWh0HSgyE3KI6TGWFkVtfBFvicng-2Fr2vsI-2F-2Bhp-2FfpI2hCr5qtQovCGsU0-2FKIj5NUoQPQZsK2nN-2F9hGGrpceT2p0tbgtvRiHtWz5DJleq5pc-2BGARy-2FpgqHbDbqV-2B-2Fo7q6rQ9KA98weV_QIaxrufUsbaoKDJdB5GFXU4blWa1iVEgiWBxo9UbFDOzkXK0a77faexjp0SI3Y7XTBkm5wIytDDK94n7jkHAPUelLsiSY1CxC7bgr-2B3L5NNt0XfRhgt0gOi2BvC2qvnwpDHzUl2ZrfiW6jhCFNxphWpZEiu4QwqxMUGeqsC6kcQtUeBWDb7OrGwa9LPQ6argdpHSWfAMCEPCGG-2BbUtar2w-3D-3D
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